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To Whom it May Concern.
We are strongly objecting to the night flights from 11pm to 7am. It is bad enough that the
new run way will have its flightpath directly over our home during the day without being
kept awake all night long. Hope you will take the people of Portmarnock and surrounding
areas objections seriously.

Regards.

Jeffrey and Mary Breen
 Portmarnock Walk




